KANAND

INTERNATIONAL COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING
Near Kanota, Agra Road, Jaipur -303012, Phone: 01429-234994, 95

No: Prin./2024-25/128 ‘ Date: 18/12/2024
NOTICE

All the Faculty and Staff members are hereby informed that "Winter

Vacation" for the students will be from Wednesday, 25t December

2024 to Wednesday, 15t January 2025.
The College re-opens for students on Tuesday, 2"dJanuary 2025.

"Warmest wishes for a wonderful Christmas and a happy, healthy,

and successful New Year-2025."

Prof. Vijay K. Sharma
(Principal)
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1. Hon'ble Chairman Sir — for kind Information

Hon'ble Vice-Chairperson Madam — for Kind Information
The Vice-Principal Sir- for kind Information
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